— Liberty Utilities

Improved Reliability
and Wildlife Protection

Soon, Liberty Utilities contractors will install a protective
wildlife cover on the pole that connects the electric service line
to your home.

In order to do this safely, crews must briefly shut off your
electricity and turn it back on after the installation is
completed. Liberty Utilities contractors will attempt to notify
you if you are at home before an electric service interruption
takes place.

This protective cover was designed to:

- Reduce electrical outages caused by wildlife

- Prevent harm to wildlife caused by contact with
electrical equipment

- Increase service reliability and customer satisfaction

If you have questions about this installation, please visit our
website at www.libertyutilities.com or call us at
1-800-206-2300.




